University of Colorado Denver College of Arts & Media

Office of the Dean

Arts Building, Suite 176 Campus Box 162 P.O. Box 173364 Denver, CO 80217-3364

Office: 303-556-2279 Office Fax: 303-556-2335

January 5, 2011

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation 8555 W Colfax Ave Denver, CO 80215

Dear Mr. Rockley,

The College of Arts & Media is pleased to continue our relationship with Rockley Music. Our students very much enjoy having excellent instruments on which to learn and perfect their musical skills.

During 2010, CAM students had the donated use of 12 pianos and 16 Roland piano teaching keyboards.

Sincerely,

Clark J. Strickland, Assistant Dean

cc:

David Dynak, Dean Judith Coe, Chair, MEIS